IOWA HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION
2023 State Wrestling Championships
Ticketing Update

The finals of the IHSAA State Wrestling Tournament have been a sold-out event for many years and require a
reserve ticket. Tickets for the 2023 tournament will be sold online. New this year - we are pushing the sale date
to January. We are also having two separate sales: one for the 100 level and one for the 200/300 levels. Your
school may purchase up to 30 tickets in each sale. Please remember that ticket quantities are limited and
tickets are sold on a first come first serve basis.

TICKET SCHEDULE:
1. 100 Level — Open: Tuesday, January 10, 10 a.m.; Close: Wednesday, January 11, 11:59 p.m.
2. 200 and 300 Levels — Open: Thursday, January 12, 10 a.m.; Close: Friday, January 13, 11:59 p.m.
3. General public — Tuesday, January 17, 10 a.m.

ONLINE PURCHASING:

lowa Events Center encourages schools and individuals to use the same account (email address and
password) as used in the past, if applicable. You are advised to access this account — either by logging in,
creating a new account, or resetting your password — ahead of the purchase date. This will allow you to avoid
potential delays in your ordering process and ensure your Internet browser is up-to-date for ticket-buying
features.

You will be required to use a link to make your school purchase. You will be sent two links, one for each on
sale date. Once you purchase tickets on January 10 or 11 and January 12 or 13, the link will no longer be
active. The two links will be sent out later.

IMPORTANT NOTES:
e The ticket limit will be 30 for the 100 level. The ticket limit will be 30 for the 200 and 300 levels.
o Ticket Pricing
o 100 Level - $15 with an IEC convenience fee of $2.50 per ticket = $17.50 per ticket.
o 200 and 300 Levels - $12 with an IEC convenience fee of $2.25 = $14.25 per ticket.
o Tickets will be a print at home tickets. Printing at home will allow you instant access once your seats
have been assigned.
e Your tickets will be emailed to you no later than 5 p.m. on Monday, January 16, 2023.

If you have questions or experience difficulties placing your order, please contact the lowa Events Center ticket
office at 515-564-8300.

If you require ADA seating, please call 515-564-8300 as soon as possible after purchasing your tickets and
someone will assist you.

Priority purchasing for schools ends at 11:59 p.m. on Jan. 13, 2023. After that, links will be invalid and the only
means of purchasing ticket will be as a member of the public. Tickets go on sale to the public on Tuesday, Jan.
17 at 10 a.m. Individuals or groups will be limited to an order of no more than 25 tickets. If member schools
choose to purchase their allotment, most of all available tickets can be held and distributed by member
schools.

If you have questions for the IHSAA, please contact wrestling administrator Lewie Curtis (Icurtis@iahsaa.orq)
or director of finance Jess Morgan (jmorgan@iahsaa.orq).

Thank you!
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